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To the Senate Committee,

I wish to raise my concerns with the “Exposure Draft of Human Rights and Anti-
Discrimination Bill 2012.”

My Concerns are that as the bill stands in it’s current form, it poses genuine and 
significant threats to both Freedom of Religion and Freedom of Speech.

Also by moving the onus of proving there was no unlawful discrimination to the 
respondent if a complainant establishes prima facie a case, this leads to concerns 
of nuisance claims.

Regards,
David Stone.


